
 
Construction Update – East Montpelier VT 14 Bridge Project Week of 9/26/16 
 
Construction will continue on the VT 14 E Montpelier Bridge Project next week (September 26-
31). The crew will set up a drill rig that will be used to install underground conduits for 
telecommunications equipment. Installation will be done by trenchless excavation, i.e. US 2 will 
not be dug up for the conduit. There is a possibility the conduit will be installed under US 2 
which will require working one evening (6 P.M. TO 6 A.M.) next week. During that time US 2 will 
remain open, with one-way alternating traffic. 
 
There will be lane closures throughout the week between 9 A.M. & 3 P.M. with alternating one-
way traffic for moving equipment and materials; setting up barriers and saw cutting the US 2 
pavement for an open cut to install pipe The alternating traffic should be for short durations 
and will be done using flaggers.  
 
Throughout construction the speed limit through E Montpelier village will be 25 mph. 
 
PLEASE DRIVE WITH CAUTION THROUGH THE WORK ZONE AND “HANDS FREE” IF USING A 
CELL PHONE. 
 
 
 
 


